
Beaver section report  

Oak Colony (Thursday Night)  

We have had 20 beavers before Easter and 
after Easter have taken another 3 in. Since the last agm we have not had many meetings due 
to covid and also the Schools where doing class bubbles so we tried to do zoom meetings 
which we had some beavers participating and some beavers did the work at home. We then 
started back face to face after Half term in Feb. Since then we have been 
doing badge work Communicator, Disability Awareness, First Aid, and doing the start of the 
Global Issues Badge which we had the Manhood Wildlife & Heritage Group come and talk 
about the environment and also we had a Saturday Morning planting trees in the birdham 
field. Some of the Beavers have done Cooks, Personal Challenge, and Collectors badges. We 
are now going to do more things outside now that the weather is lighter in the evenings like 
walking and going to the beach, and do lots more badges. 
I want to thank Caroline, Claire. Steve, and my young leader Guy and also Amelia who is 
doing her DOE for all the help in this difficult time.  

Jean 
Beaver Leader  

 


